OFFICE OF THE INSPECTOR OF COLLEGES
VIDYASAGAR UNIVERSITY : MIDNAPORE

P.O.- VIDYASAGAR UNIVERSITY : DIST.- PASCHIM MEDINIPUR : PIN.-721 102 : W.B.
Phone : 03222-269381

REF. NO. VU/IC/MGM/ 061/2020 DATE : August 03,2020

From : Office of the Inspector of Colleges,
Vidyasagar University.

To : The Principal,
Mugberia Gangadhar Mahavidyalaya,
PO - Bhupatinagar,
Dist. - Purba Medinipur,
PIN - 721 425.

Dear Sir,

In continuation to the earlier letter no. VU/IC/MGM/054/2020 dated 17.07.2020, I am
directed to inform you that the enlistment fees of BPEd and MPEd students of your college
has been reduced from Rs. 2000/~ to Rs. 800/- per student per semester from the academic
year 2020-2021 onwards.

This is for your information and necessary action please.

Thanking you,

Yours sincerely,

(Dr. Avijit Roychoudhury)
INSPECTOR OF COLLEGES.

Inspector of Colleges,
Vidyasagar University
Midnapore-721102

Copy forwarded for information and necessary action to :

1. The Registrar, Vidyasagar University, Midnapore - 721102.
2. The Finance Officer, Vidyasagar University, Midnapore - 721102.

Phone(03222)269381 Fax No.:(03222) 278329 /297
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